Prayer Requests/Praise Items

- Pray for the upcoming VBS program that the gospel would be shared accurately and well received by the students.
- George and Helen Wall would like to thank everyone for the prayers for his eye surgery. He is doing well.
- Trudy Klassen would like to thank the church family for all the prayers and meals.
- Thank you for all the food donated with the grocery grabbers for Pine Ridge Bible Camp.

This Week's Announcements

• Monday, June 30th

NO Youth (13+) at 7:30pm

• Saturday, July 5th

Men's Golf Tournament at 2:00pm (Steak Supper at 5:30pm)

Upcoming

- The church picnic is planned for July 13th. Lunch and salads will be provided. Please bring lawn chairs and a dessert to share. For those who attend the German service, lunch will be served at 11:00am and there will be tables set up inside for the elderly. There will be games and activities to follow.
- VBS is scheduled to run July 7-11.

Men's Annual Golf Tournament

For those who have signed up for the Men's Golf Tournament, tee time is 2:00pm in Gretna. Please arrive 15 minutes early. If you are interested in taking the bus to the golf course, there will be a quick meeting, after the English service, in the dining hall to see if there is enough interest. For those coming just to the supper, doors will open at 5:00pm and supper will be between 5:30pm and 6:00pm.

Reminder to those who haven't paid, please do so asap.

Childcare

Childcare is pausing for the summer, after today, for the months of July and August. It will resume the Sunday after September long.

Israel Tour

Those who are interested in going on the Israel Tour, please contact John Enns at 204-332-9325

Missionaries of the Week

Jeremy & Rahel Thiessen

Hanoi, Vietnam jeremy.thiessen@om.org

Order of Service

Message: German: Pastor Eddy Janzen

English: Pastor David Elias

Adult Sunday School Pastor Bill Thiessen

Announcements: Deacon John Siemens

Song Leader: German: Sasha Friesen

English: Simeon Reimer

Pianist: German: Helen Penner

English: Rachel Thiessen

Special Ruben & Elma Zacharias

Number:

Prelude: Jocelyn Regier

Childcare Service

The childcare program is running for the English service, for children ages 1-4. Parents and volunteers, please use the stairwell next to the elevator in the old entrance. For more information, please contact Helena Harder at (204)332-1792

Meals on Wheels

For those in need of meals, please contact Sara Knelsen at (204)362-6481 (cell)

Bulletin

If you have any prayer requests, praise items or announcements that you would like included in the bulletin, please contact Eddy or Danielle Janzen at (431) 733-3434 or (204) 332-0246 or email eddyjanzen@icloud.com.

The deadline for the bulletin is Friday at 6:00pm

Welcome to Zion Mennonite Church



But we preach Christ crucified 1 Corinthians 1:23a

June 29th, 2025

German Service	9:20 am
Adult Sunday School	9:20 am
Sunday School	9:20 am
English Service	10:45 am
Pastor Bill Thiessen	204-325-5463
Pastor Henry Penner	204-242-4283
Pastor David Elias	204-362-0262
Pastor Diedrich Peters	204-362-8299
Pastor Eddy Janzen	431-733-3434
Deacon Ken Thiessen	204-362-3750
Deacon Willie Penner	204-362-1074
Deacon John Siemens	204-384-8243
Deacon Rudy Knelsen	204-362-7100
Church	204-325-9688

ZION MENNONITE CHURCH

208 Hespeler, Avenue East Schanzenfeld, Manitoba R6W 1K3 info@zmchurch.org